COPY.
Tlopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

1st November, 1924.

. Dear Sirs,
Reve rting to your letter of the
29th July and previous correspondence relative to the
gteamer "BRAVORE", I shall be glad ir you will agecertain
from the Owners and let me kunow what further arrangements
have been made for the survey of the bolilers to be held.
I am, Dear Sirs,

Yours faithfully,

Assistant to the Secretary.

The BSurveyors,

CHRISTIANIA.
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